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ewpcclerk@gmail.com

From: rutlandlordlieutenant@gmail.com
Sent: 16 February 2025 11:32
To: rutlandlordlieutenant@gmail.com
Subject: Rutland COUNTY Service at our diocesan Cathedral, Peterborough Sunday March 

2nd PLEASE spread the word and attend.
Attachments: Invitation to Rutland County Service March 2nd 3.30pm.png

 
I attach an invitation from our High Sheriff, Richard Cole and me.  
 
In light of government reorganisation and the possible threat to our county ceremonial status may I 
urge you to attend our county service on March 2nd at 3.30pm Peterborough Cathedral? The service 
happens every two years and is attended by the Bishop. In this Rutland service we celebrate the 
people and our county. Rutland is a part of the diocese of Peterborough and has been a part for over 
500 years. Peterborough Cathedral can hold 2,000 people (more than any Rutland venue)  – let’s fill 
it!  Please attend and please encourage others to do so. I hope we can have a huge turn out this year 
as a show of support for our county and its sense of identity and historical traditions?  
 
So please see below a "Save the date" for our service of Evensong to celebrate the County of Rutland 
which will be held at Peterborough Cathedral on Sunday 2nd March 2025 at 3.30PM. 
Please share this with all the people in your own contact group who you feel would like to attend. 
 
Sarah Furness 
 
 

 

Dr Sarah Furness PhD 

 

His Majesty’s Lord-Lieutenant of Rutland 
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